
 
Loving people 

 
The best for the 2016 from all of us 

 
Ministering to God’s people 

 
Preaching the Gospel 

 

 
Thank you! 

 

Friends in Christ, 
 
May God continue to bless all of you in all 
ways. 
 
We are still blessed, alive, serving, and 
enjoying the purpose and life God gave us.  
Thank you, Lord Jesus. 
 
We have a grateful heart, and God knows it.  
Is is sad that many people in this world 
cannot say that.  Our hearts are broken for 
them.  
 
As we travel and meet all kinds of God's 
people, it makes us appreciate our “life-
song” even more 
 

Life is so good, and we want to enjoy and 
use it increasingly for His glory.  We pray you 
are blessed as well. 
 
During the year we have been sending 
updates and news about our missionary 
work.  Now, we want to thank all of you for 
all you have done to make it possible.  Our 
gratitude cannot be properly expressed in 
words.  May God reward you over the 
abundantly. 
 
As our work, Lord willing, keeps going on, 
please stay with us for this coming 2016.  
 
Love and prayers to you all. 
 

Renato and Wendy 
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